Cameron Park Community Services District
Board Meeting

January 17, 2024

Bradford Mc Mullin
Email: bradfordmcmullin@earthlink.net
Phone: 408.891.5155

Cameron Park Resident
Comments to be read, submitted to the clerk to be included in the meeting minutes.

[ wanted to express my appreciation for the hardworking staff and their effort producing
the agendas, providing the meeting notices and agenda for us the residents to access.

The previous Fire and Emergency Services Committee January 9, 2024 meeting occurred
as planned. However much to my surprise and the surprise of Cameron Park CSD staff,
the Budget and Admin Committee January 9, 2024 meeting did not occur as planned.

As our elected representatives I found it extremely disrespectful that not one Director
attended the Budget and Admin Committee meeting.

We take time out of our day to participate in meetings and treated in this manner is very
disheartening.

[ am requesting the following and I believe is warranted:
1.) an explanation on why it occurred,

2.) an apology to we the people that it occurred,
3.) and what has been put into place to prevent this from occurring again

Thank you,

Bradford Mc Mullin



